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District Convention

Spring Rally
Hello Division 1! I hope you all

had an amazing winter break! I
wanted to inform you that this

years Spring Rally will be held at
Linebaugh Public Library( 105 W.

Vine St., Murfreesboro,
Tennessee 37130) from 1-3pm on

Saturday February 1st. We will
discuss upcoming events,

welcome candidates for Lt. Gov
and Most Outstanding Key

Clubber, and meet fellow key
Clubbers. (Your club MUST have

its dues paid in order to run)
 I have sent all clubs an RSVP

please fill that out as It is
important so that I can ensure

we have all the materials
needed.  If you have any

questions feel free to contact
me! 

February 1st-
Spring Rally



District Convention

International Convention!

District Convention(DCON) is an
amazing event in which members can

meet others from different divisions and
schools within the K-T district as well as
running for higher office positions such

as Governor, secretary, and treasurer. It
is an amazing opportunity to learn

about your role in your club as well as in
the district! Clubs are also awarded for
their accomplishments! We would love
to see you March 14-16 in Lexington,

Kentucky!

This years international
convention will be held in

Orlando, Florida to celebrate
100 years! This convention will

be one to remember.
International convention has

many fun workshops and events
for key clubbers! You also get

the chance to see Orlando
itself!! We would love to see

some of you there! Stay on the
look out for more information!

SADDLE UP
FOR

SERVICE

2025 DCON theme:

Convention
location:Hilton Orlando

Lake Buena vista at Walt
Disney world Resort



Dues

Fishy fact: 

Clubs are now considered delinquent
if dues have not been turned in

please insure those are in by February
1st or your club will go into the

suspended status which prevents your
club from voting or running for higher

office at DCON! 

Did you know there are 33 districts in
all of Key Club internationa? 

It is recommended that your club hold
club officer elections sometime in

February. This gives the new officers
time to learn from the previous and

prepare for the next year. 

Club Officer Elections


